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Dear Parent(s):

In mid-January I had the honor of attending the Martin Luther King Jr. Tribute 
contest ceremony hosted by the local chapter of the NAACP.  Eleven sixth and 
eighth grade students from Roosevelt were local winners in the contest this year.   
You may have seen their work featured in the Telegraph Herald.  Simply put, 
it was amazing!  There were well over 200 entries this year in the local contest, 
and for our school to have eleven winners is a testament to the quality of our 
contest entries and the work of the students!  Congratulations!

Our second round of Parent-Teacher-Student conferences is coming soon.  Con-
ference dates are Thursday, February 16, Wednesday, February 22, and Thurs-
day, February 24.  Please be looking for a letter from me with details on times, 
along with information on signing up for a conference time online.  Last fall we 
had a record-setting turnout for conferences, and we are hoping for the same 
again in February.  These meetings are an important part of our educational pro-
gram as teachers have a great opportunity to partner with you in the education 
of your child.  Thank you for taking the time to support the learning happening 
here at Roosevelt by attending conferences.  

Monday through Thursday of each week we begin our school day with com-
munity building time in our homeroom setting.   You may have heard your child 
speak of this research-based program we call ‘Raptor Time’.  Staff members 
begin ‘Raptor Time’ each day promptly at 7:38 AM.  Some students are arriving 
after this start time and are tardy to school.  In order to have everyone present 
for this important start to the day, if you drive your child to school, we ask that 
you arrive by the entry time of 7:30 AM.  This will allow your child ample time 
to get to the house area, go to the locker and get organized for the day, and be 
ready to participate in the ‘Raptor Time’ activities by 7:38 AM.  

continued on next page....

2

notes from Mr. Johll



Lastly, in early February, the parents of 65 eighth grade students will receive a 
letter with information regarding the National Assessment of Educational Prog-
ress (NAEP) tests that will take place here on March 8.  Students are randomly 
selected.  This important national exam, sometimes referred to as the “nations 
report card”, is important in gauging student academic growth nationally.  Your 
support and encouragement for your child, if selected for the exam, is greatly 
appreciated.  

Sincerely,
 
 
 
Jeffrey J. Johll, Principal

Where have all the updates and photos gone?  
WE’RE ON FACEBOOK NOW!  

 
We have DAILY happenings on our ERMS page. 
You don’t need a  Facebook account to view the 

page. Just click on the icon or here and it will take you 
directly to the page. If you have a Facebook account, 
be sure to “LIKE” our page! That way, you will get 

instant updates in your newsfeed!
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2016-2017 ERMS 
PTO
President	 		
Jinty Montocchio  jintyanne@gmail.com

1st Vice President		
Shirley Butler 
pullmanmarch2000@yahoo.com

Treasurer			 
Crissy Thoms  cthomscpa@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary		
Laura Sherlock lsherlock@mchsi.com

Corresponding Secretary	
Laura Oberfoell loberfoell@gmail.com

Board of Directors
School Principal		
Jeff Johll     
Mark Lawler 
Brenda Duvel 
Kristy Richter 
Jodi Heimke (Staff Rep) 
Jeff Schlichte 
Joey Taylor 
Jennifer Klaas 
Carrie Timmerman 
Kate McDermott 

2015- 2017		
Christa Burgess burgess5@mchsi.com

Nancy Stahl nancycstahl@yahoo.com

Kerry Bowman  kschadl@aol.com

Kristy Richter kristyr9@hotmail.com 

Barb Coakley 
redheadedstranger4@gmail.com

 
Committee Chairs:
Sports/Activity Booster	
Mark Lawler  mlawler@dbqschools.org

Dance Committee		
Teresa Fitzjerrells  tfitzy67@msn.com

Spirit Wear		
Jinty Montocchio  jintyanne@gmail.com

Hospitality			 
Jennifer Lewis jen.lewisdbq@gmail.com
 
FAME Booster 
 
Yearbook  		
Nancy Stahl  nancycstahl@yahoo.com 

Newsletter
Jill Keck  keckerz5@gmail.com	

The Spring Scholastic book fair is scheduled 
for February 16-23.  

We are in need of parent volunteers to help 
with the cashier station.  

 
Please contact Mrs. Ehlers at 563-552-5020, 

or rehlers@dbqschools.org, if you are  
interested in helping!  

 
Thanks! 

All 7th Grade students will have 
their hearing screened by Keystone 
in February.  Parents will be notified 

if your student has any concerns. 



from the Nurses Office 
 

All 7th grade students will have their hearing screened by Keystone AEA 
during February. 

 
All 6th grade students are required by Iowa law to have a Tdap booster to 

start 7th grade.  6th grade parents will be notified by phone call/email if this 
documentation is needed in the health office. 

It’s time to get the Flu Shot for 
your family!

The symptoms of influenza (flu) appear suddenly and often include:
    * Fever of 100F to 104F, which can reach 106F when symptoms first develop. 

Fever is usually continuous, but it may come and go. Fever may be lower in 
older adults than in children  

and younger adults. When fever is high, other symptoms usually are more 
severe. 

    * Body aches and muscle pain (often severe),  
commonly in the back, arms, or legs. 

    * Headache 

    * Pain when you move your eyes. 

    * Fatigue, a general feeling of sickness (malaise),  
and loss of appetite. 

    * A dry cough, runny nose, and dry or sore throat. You may not notice these 
during the first few days of the illness when other symptoms are more severe. As 

your fever goes away, these symptoms may become more evident.
 
Along with the recommendation that all staff and students receive the flu vac-
cine, the Dubuque Community School District will start the implementation of 
not returning to school until free from fever (greater than or equal to 100 F), 
diarrhea or vomiting without the use of medications for 24 hours to help reduce 
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February erms raptor raves

Sydney Lyon is a friendly, hard-working 
student who follows the 3 Rs consistently. 
She is respectful to all students and staff, 
uses her time wisely, and comes to class 
prepared. Sydney is a great role model 
for others and always has a positive at-
titude. Keep up the great work, Sydney!

Congratulations to Elaine Valentine who is 
House 6-2’s Raptor Rave for the month of Feb-
ruary. Elaina is a very friendly, outgoing, and 
positive student. She always has a smile and is 
willing to help in any way that she can in the 
classroom. Elaina is a model student in that she 
is actively involved in the classroom through 
her class participation and interaction with her 
peers. She is also very responsible and conscien-
tious in the completion and quality of her work. 
Elaina is very deserving of this honor and will 
be succssful in whatever endeavor she chooses 
to do in life. congratulations again, Elaina!!!

House 6-1 has chosen Nick Coates as this 
month’s Raptor Rave! We are so very excited 
to have him in our house this year. Nick comes 
to class with a smile on his face and is ready 
to learn each and every day. He participates in 
class and brings great ideas to the whole group 
as well as when he’s in small groups. Nick is 
an excellent role model in the way that he is on 
time and ready to go for class and is so very 
respectful to both teachers and students. We 
also appreciate his attention to detail when it 
comes to his assignments. Way to go, Nick!
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February erms raptor raves

House 7-2 would like to celebrate Ca-
leb Spires for February’s Raptor Rave.  
Caleb is always ready to go the extra 
mile, to learn, and to help out a fellow 
student or teacher.  Caleb is respect-
ful at all times and tries his best in class 
activities and his homework.  We are 
proud of Caleb’s hard work and com-
mitment to learning.  Keep it up, Caleb!

House 7-1 is thrilled to select Olivia Bax-
ter as this month’s Raptor Rave. Olivia 
is an enthusiastic and positive student. 
She consistently demonstrates Roos-
evelt’s 3 R’s and is an excellent role 
model. Keep up the great work, Olivia!

Cody Welter is an extremely kind, re-
spectful, and responsible student in house 
7-3. Cody is a responsible worker who 
completes his assignments thoroughly, 
with care and pride. He takes responsi-
bility for his learning by actively partici-
pating in class and being fully engaged 
in discussions and activities.  Cody is 
polite and respectful to his teachers and 
peers alike. He works cooperatively 
with all of his classmates.  Cody’s pres-
ence positively motivates the class.
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February erms raptor raves

House 8-2 is so happy to announce that Josh 
Patterson has been selected as our Febru-
ary Raptor Rave. Josh is a wonderful Raptor 
who exemplifies the Three R’s on a daily ba-
sis.  Josh is extremely, respectful, responsible, 
and ready at all times. Josh works hard in 
all of his classes and perseveres through any 
challenges; this is evident through his excel-
lent success in all of his classes. Josh is also 
a friendly and respectful person, and he keeps 
a positive attitude all the time.  Ultimately, 
Josh stands out as an amazing student and an 
all-around great person. We are so happy to 
have Josh Patterson as a part of the 8-2 family!

House 8-3 is pleased to recognize Dave Weis 
as our Raptor Rave.  Dave consistently exem-
plifies what it is to be a responsible, respect-
ful Raptor who is always ready and eager to 
learn.  Dave is kind to all and a pleasure to 
have in class.  He goes out of his way to be 
helpful to others and always makes posi-
tive choices.  Thanks for being you Dave!

Tre’zur Johnson is House 8-1’s Raptor Rave 
for February. Tre’zur is a great example of 
the 3 R’s: Ready, Responsible, and Respect-
ful. She comes to class prepared every day and 
she is ready to learn. She always makes sure 
that she understands her work and when she 
doesn’t, she is sure to ask for help until she 
gets it. She has the brightest smile and it can 
light up a room! She respects her teachers and 
her friends and always treats others the way 
she wants to be treated. She sets a great Raptor 
example in all she does! House 8-1 is lucky 
to have Tre’zur part of our school family!
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Important information
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From the MIDWEST DAIRY COUNCIL 
and the NFL…FUEL UP TO PLAY 60

 
Eleanor Roosevelt Middle school was awarded a  

grant of 500 dollars. 

The FUTP60 students did an advertisement about eating a healthy 
breakfast every morning and posted it on twitter.

Our students won!!!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The students and their teacher adviser are:
Heidi Wiese, Anna Kruse, Kennedy Elskamp, Kyra Howieson.

Aubrey Goedken, Sam McDonald, Karley Schlichte
 

The students and Mrs. Wiese will decide what the money will be 
used for in the Wellness department

 
CONGRATULATONS!!!!



Important Info continued....
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Coming Soon!

Conferences will be:
Thursday, Feb. 16, from 3:15-7:30

Wednesday, Feb. 22, from 3:15-8:00
Thursday, Feb. 23, from 8:45-1:00 

 
 

On Monday, Feb. 6, at 8:00am, the Conference Scheduler opened 
up and you can sign up for your conferences.  

 
Please click here to get to the site
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pto meeting minutes December 2016

ERMS PTO MINUTES
December  6th, 2016 5:30 pm

Call to Order/Roll Call

Attendees:
PTO Officers
Jinty Montocchio – President                               
Shirley Butler – 1st Vice President  
(Absent)             
Crissy Thomas - Treasurer                                                           
Laura Sherlock- Recording 
Secretary(absent)
Laura Oberfell  - Corresponding Sec-
retary 

Board of Directors 
Jeff Johll (Principal), Mark 
Lawler(Assist. Principal), Brenda 
Duvel (Assist. Principal)(Absent) Kristy 
Richter, Jodi Heimke (Staff Rep), Jeff 
Schlichte (absent), Joey Taylor, Jen-
nifer Klaas, Carrie Timmerman, Kate 
McDermott 

Committee Chairs/Members at large
Teresa Fitzjerrells- Dance Chair (ab-
sent), Jinty Montocchio- spirit wear, 
Nancy Stahl -  Yearbook, Jennifer 
Lewis- hospitality, Jill Keck –Newsletter 
(absent) 
 
Approval of November Minutes:   

Treasurer Report: Mr. Johll said 
that this year’s was a record-breaking 
fundraiser. Money is coming in from 
the December dance soon. Laura ap-
proved, Kristy 2nd. 
 

Principal’s Report: Mr. Johll reported 
that December is a quiet month (MAP, 
Gallup Poll, Iowa Youth Survey, ITP 
testing are all over for now). Tomorrow 
there will be a safety lesson that was 
developed by the district (with slight 
alterations by Mr. Johll) to help pre-
pare students for the possibility for an 
intruder in the building, with the mes-
sage that they will be taught how to be 
prepared, but not to worry as this is a 
safe school. The new projector is in.
 
Committee Reports:  
Hospitality: Nothing to report 
 
Dance:  Mr. Johll said the dance went 
ok. He gave kudos to the Roosevelt 
staff for all of their help with the dance. 
Jinty said that Teresa had some dif-
ficulty finding parent volunteers (likely 
because of the times). Mr. Johll re-
ported that there is no attendance gain 
by having the dance after school. A 
couple parents on the board expressed 
that they prefer having the dance right 
after school so they don’t have to drive 
as much and it allows time for other 
activities after. 
 
Spirit Wear:  Online store closed last 
Thursday – there was over $700 in 
sales. 
 
PBIS: There is a PBIS movie day at 
the end of the month (the students pick 
the movie). 
 
continue on next page... 
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School Sports and Activities:  Girls’ 
basketball is almost over. Wrestling 
is taking place. There will be dance 
team and boys basketball in January. 
6th grade basketball is in early March. 
LEAP activities also continue. 
 
Staff Requests:   Nothing to report 
 
New Business:  Jinty talked about 
Chick-Fil-A. They had a meeting with 
several PTO people across the district. 
Jinty thought that the best option for 
us would be a spirit night. It is held 
on a Tuesday or a Thursday once per 
month from 5-8 p.m. We get 10% of 
the first 49 sales and 15% of any be-
yond that. They are willing to provide 
stickers as reminders. It starts in Janu-
ary. Jinty will look into it a little more 
and let us know whether or not we 
have to present something to let them 
know we’re from Roosevelt. There 
will be a PTO sponsored giving tree 
to help families in need (at each grade 
level) this month. Student Council will 
be helping. 

 
FAME:  Mr. Johll said there was a 
nice parent turn out for FAME infor-
mational meeting. Kids can still be 
involved even if parent didn’t attend. 
They need to sign up with Mrs. Len-
stra-Norman or Mrs. Scholmeyer. 
 
Yearbook:  
Newsletter:  Nothing to report 
 
Old Business:  Nothing to report 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:40 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:25
Next meeting:  Tuesday,  January 10th 
at 5:30 pm

Respectfully submitted, Laura Sher-
lock 

 
 

pto meeting minutes Continued 



erms contacts & office staff

Main Office: 552-5000
Principal: Mr. Jeff Johll

Business Manager/
Principal’s Secretary: 
Mrs. Terri Kluesner

Activities Office: 552-5010
 
Assistant Principal / Athletic 
Director: Mr. Mark Lawler

Assistant Principal’s 
Secretary / Activities:  
Mrs. Erin Mohr 

Attendance Office:  
552-5012 
 
Assistant Principal: 
Mrs. Brenda Duvel 

Attendance/Assistant 
Principal’s Secretary:
Mrs. Karen Weber

Health Office: 552-5016
Nurse, Mrs. Vickie Tracey
Health Para, Lora Frank-
Fuller

Guidance Office: 552-5013
Grade 6 - Mrs. Angela Haller
Grade 7 - Mrs. Amy Glennon
Grade 8 - Mrs Kerry Elliott

Records/Counselors Secre-
tary: Mrs. Polly Fleming

DCSD Anonymous Tip 
Line: 552-3075

district information:
SAFE ZONE
This school is free of harassment, bullying, and 
discrimination. The Anti-Harassment/Bullying/ 
Discrimination Assurance Statement and School 
Board Policys #1001/#1005 is available at The 
Forum, 2300 Chaney Road, Dubuque, Iowa 
52001. Questions can be directed to 552-3000.

LUNCH MENU HOTLINE
Call the lunch menu hotline for the DCSD menu 
of the day at 552-3250.

NSF CHECKS (NON-SUFFICIENT FUNDS)
There is a $20.00 charge for all NSF checks 
per DCSD guidelines.

ABSENCE PROCEDURES
When a student is absent from school, the parent 
or guardian should call the Attendance Office 
(563-552-5012) before 9:00 a.m. Please be sure to 
give your name, student name and reason for the 
absence.  If you prefer send us an email to erm-
sattenance@dbqschools.org.  

PAY STUDENT FEES ONLINE
Parents, can pay student fees and deposit break-
fast/lunch money into your child’s meal account 
by going to the Dubuque Community School Dis-
trict website at: dbqschools.org  Select Student 
Fees from the drop down box OR Select Student 
Meals from the District front web page.

WEATHER HOTLINE
The Dubuque Community School District has a 
“Weather Hotline.” When school may be closed 
due to inclement weather, individuals may call 
552-3035 for school district updates. In addition, 
YOU CAN NOW press “1” for athletic con-
test changes and press “2” for fine arts activity 
changes. You can also sign up for Iowa School 
Alerts at https://schoolalerts.iowa.gov.
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February 2017 erms activities calendar
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erms Choir news
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The Halls are Alive with Music!   
The ERMS Choir have assembled and are happily preparing music 

for our Winter concert! Our Choral program features a Sixth 
Grade Treble Choir, Seventh & Eighth Grade Mixed Choir and a 

Raptor Show Choir.  
 

Please mark these dates on your calendar to note our  
main performances this year: 

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 - DCSD Celebrate Music Choral  
 

Festival 6:00 P.M. (@ Dubuque Senior High School) 
 

Tuesday, May 16, 2017 - Spring Breezes Concert  
7:00 P.M.   (@ERMS) 

 
Thursday   May 18, 2017 - Spring Show Choir and  

Jazz Band Tour 
 
 

Upcoming Events for the  
ERMS Choirs

  
Dubuque Community School District Choral Fest

March 21, 2017 
Dubuque  Senior high School

6:30 P.M. 
 

Spring Breezes Concert
May 16, 2017

Dale Lass Auditorium



        Special Olympics Basketball 
 

The following students from Roosevelt were involved 
with a Special Olympics basketball event at Eldridge on 

Saturday, January 21st:   
Trevor Meyer, Hannah Biedermann, Aaliyah Galle.   

Kyle Ronek from Washington Middle School also helped 
the team get a 3rd place finish.   

Great job athletes!
 

Mr. Paca- Special Olympics coach

Special Olympics
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Special Olympics continued....

The following students went to Sundown on January 
9th and 10th for the cross country skiing event: Hannah 
Biedermann, Brooke Ricks, and Madison Sheehy.   The 

ladies did a great job of finishing 1st, 2nd and 4th places.  
Super effort and a special thanks to Mrs. Ansel of life 

skills for your help!
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GOOD SEARCH.COM
Search the web and shop with www.goodsearch.com and money 
from Yahoo advertisers and retailers will go to ELEANOR ROO-
SEVELT MIDDLE SCHOOL without you spending an extra 
dime! Start your holiday GOODSHOP shopping now and our 
school will benefit! Go to www.goodsearch.com, search for Roos-
evelt Middle School, select our school in Dubuque, IA and surf or 
shop. It’s easy, safe and helpful!

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION
Clip Box Tops, earn online or enter for chances to win Bonus 
Box Tops. Your school’s earnings can add up fast!  Look for Box 
Tops throughout your grocery store on hundreds of participating 
products.



leap info
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PARENTS! IT’S TIME FOR ANOTHER YEAR
OF AWESOME MIDDLE SCHOOL LEAP EVENTS!

 
Activities will be held on Tuesday, Wednesday

and Thursday afternoons from 2:30-4 p.m.

This year, students can sign-up online at

www.dbqschools.org/leap

Want to learn more?
Check out this

LEAP informational flyer.
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Important Info

Reminder: Our school wants your used  
ink cartridges! 

 
Hey Roosevelt Raptors, you have continued to erase 
your carbon footprints just by turning in toner cartridges 
and ink jet cartridges to the LRC! 

Recycling saves renewable natural resources and off 
sets harmful CO2 emissions. For 2016, we have col-
lected 58 lbs. of cartridges.  Our environmental impact 
is equal to offset CO2 emissions for the consumption of 
62 gallons of gasoline.  Way to go! 

 
Please keep collecting and turning in the cartridges.  
Ask mom, dad, grandma, grandpa, and their place of 

business to join in! Also, a huge thank you to our busi-
ness partner, HyVee.

MICROSOFT OFFICE 365 FOR EDUCATION  
INFORMATION

WWW.TINYURL.COM/DCSDO365

WANT TO DOWNLOAD MICROSOFT OFFICE OR UNSURE 
HOW YOUR STUDENT SHOULD LOG INTO HIS/HER OFFICE 
365 ACCOUNT AT HOME?  PLEASE GO TO THE WEB ADDRESS 
LISTED ABOVE TO FIND DIRECTIONS FOR THESE AND A FEW 
OTHER QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE.



important info
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Stop! Don’t throw that away! 
 

 Let’s work together to minimize waste that goes in 
the landfill AND raise money for our school.  Teaming 
up with Terracycle, Roosevelt will be collecting plas-
tic cereal bags and liners of any brand.  For every bag 
collected, Roosevelt earns 2 cents. This money will be 
used for other school-wide GREEN initiatives. Every 

bag counts, so start saving! Bags can be brought to 
drop off box in the main foyer.



 Leadership Enrichment After-School Programs (LEAP)

LEAP offers a variety of  after-school activities for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle 
School students. All programs are free for participants and include a healthy 
snack. Free transportation is also available to most off-site locations.

These programs are made possible through a 
five-year Iowa 21st Century Community Learning  
Centers grant from the Iowa Department of  Education.

http://roosevelt.dbqschools.org/activities/
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Where have all the updates and photos gone? WE’RE ON FACEBOOK 
NOW! We have DAILY happenings on our ERMS page. You don’t need a  

Facebook account to view the page. Just click on the icon or here and it will 
take you directly to the page. If you have a Facebook account, be sure to 

“LIKE” our page! That way, you will get instant updates in your newsfeed!
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Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School has partnered with Goodshop so that 
now you can feel great about your online shopping! Goodshop gives you 
the best coupons for thousands of  stores like Target, Apple, Holiday Inn, 
Toms, Famous Footwear, American Eagle Outfitters, Amazon, Petco and 
more AND a percentage of  what you spend on virtually every purchase is 
donated to our cause! Plus, with the Goodshop app for iPhone and iPad, 
you can shop, save, and give on the go. 
 
All you need to do is remember to sign into your account on Goodshop.
com in order for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School to receive donations 
from your purchase(s).  Similar to a scrip program, we receive a percentage 
average of  3% of  the sales!
 
Save money and help a good cause every time you shop! Check it out: 
www.goodshop.com. You can also read about Goodshop in the New York 
Times, the Today Show, Oprah Magazine, the Wall Street Journal and 
others!
 
How else can I help with this effort?
 
You can help promote fundraising for our school by updating your email 
footer, Twitter status, or Facebook status to say something like:  

I Goodshop for Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School!
 
Raise money for our school just by shopping online  
at www.Goodshop.com
Or 
You can help support Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School when you shop 
online.  



erms mission statement

The mission of Eleanor Roosevelt Middle School is to develop respectful, responsible 
learners through a rigorous curriculum in a caring, diverse community.

The Roosevelt Report is sponsored by the ERMS Parent Newsletter Committee and the 
ERMS Staff. In future issues we hope to bring you important information about events 
and activities at ERMS. If you have any suggestions or comments, please contact us at: 
fassbinder@mchsi.com

thank you to our business partners


